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Dear Parents and Carers 
 
It has been a quiet end to the week with many of our families celebrating Eid. We are all 
looking forward to the next two weeks before the half term holiday of hard work with fun 
and challenging activities. 

Attendance 
 

Attendance since the 8th March is 95.0%, which has dipped over the last week and is now 
below National Average. Let us make sure this picks up again over the next two weeks. 

Eid 
 
I hope all our families, including staff, who were celebrating this week, had a peaceful and 
enjoyable time. Staff would like to say a big thank you to everyone who sent in the 
extremely tasty food for us to enjoy, over the last few weeks. 

. 
Suitable Clothing/Jewellery 

Thank you for ensuring children are still being sent to school with a coat as per last week’s 
request. 

We are seeing an increase in Jewellery and nail varnish appearing on children in 
school, which are not part of our uniform policy. Please can I request you do not let 

your child come to school wearing these. 
In addition, some children appear to be coming to school in their best clothes on Magic 

Mondays. Just a reminder we are asking them to wear clothes you don’t mind getting paint, 
glue etc. on as opposed to it being a ‘non-uniform day’. 

 

School Day Consultation 
 

A Ping will be sent out today with the proposed timings of the school day/week from 
September 2021. There will be a comment box in order for you to share your response to 

the proposal. 
. 

Covid Questionnaire 
 

Thank you again to all who took part in the survey. I will send out the results by Ping during 
the next week. 

Sports 

Due to unavoidable staffing availability, I will not be able to begin after school sports this 
half term. They will begin after the Spring Bank Holiday, week comencing14th June 2021. 

I will send out a revised Year Group timetable before the end of this half term. 



 

 

Steeton Superstars This Week 

Well done to all these children. 
 
Saplings:         Esmae Belfield       Emilie Pollard 
 
Seedlings:       Avaaya Shaw          Alec Bellas 
 
Maple:           Lacie Smith               Emily Johnson 
    
Plum:              Rosie Lee                    Quinine Chen      
 
Willow:       Rishaan Sachdev         Toby Longden 
     
Fir:                Luke Robinson          Charlie Pollard 
   
Rowan:           Avery Tunstall         Adam Sarwar  
   
Elder:               Zaki Khan             Amelia Basharat  
  
Ash:              Lucy Horner              Henry Ryan       
             
Silver Birch:    Chloe Marsh             William McLaren 
 
Holly:          Quintus Chen             Rijja Noor          
         
 

      
 



     
Car Parking and Safeguarding 

Just a reminder that the car park by the main school gate is for staff only. This is coned off 
in the afternoon. Please do not stand within this coned off  area or allow children to play 

/enter the carpark. We are very aware of the limited car parking in the immediate vicinity of 
the school as they are residential streets. I know that 99% of our parents do consider our 

neighbours when parking and driving in Market Street and School Street and also the 
safety of the whole school community. I thank you for  future cooperation in this matter. 

 
Inclusion and Welfare Officer 

 Mrs Kennedy is available everyday if you need any advice or support on areas such as 
attendance, behaviour, benefits, Pupil Premium Support, Agency Support,  
Parental Support. Please do not hesitate to contact her either by phoning or email or a 
quick chat through the gate (at a safe distance!) at drop off/pick up time. 

 
               
 
 

  Follow us on Twitter! 
Our School Twitter account is updated regularly and we want more 
followers. Keep up to date with breaking news of the exciting events 

happening in school by following us on @SteetonPrimary. 
Tweets can also be viewed on the school website: 
www.steeton.bradford.sch.uk 

 
I hope everyone has a restful weekend. 
 
Mr K. Wheeler 

 
 


